
 

 Ector County Independent School District 
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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Patrick Young, Chief Operations Officer 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF 

PROFESSIONAL LETTER FOR 2019 / 2020 COMPREHENSIVE 
FACILITIES ASSESSMENT SERVICES UPDATE / FACILITATION OF 
THE FACILITIES REVIEW COMMITTEE / LONG RANGE FACILITIES 
MASTER PLAN 

 
DATE: November 19, 2019 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Attached is the Agreement between PBK and Ector County ISD for 2019 / 2020 
Comprehensive Facilities Assessment Services Update / Facilitation of the Facility 
Review Committee / Long Range Facilities Master Plan.  A recommendation from the 
Facility Review Committee will be presented to the Board. 
 
PBK was approved for Architectural work at the December 2016 Board Meeting. 
 
We are requesting that PBK continue the work performed in 2017.  The cost of the 
continuation in 2019-2020 will be $217,000. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Professional Letter as presented. 


